
Sunday Bloody Sunday
Well… another Oscar night has come and gone. I was actually
please with my ballot results this year: 10/24!!!! I usually
do much worse. Perhaps it was the thrill of actually having
something to win that created the competitive urge in me. Most
of the movies nominated this year in the BIG catergories were
not ones you would expect to see in Northwest OHHO so you do
the best with what you have.

I started off on a roll. I think I successfully picked 4 or
five in a row. THEN, we got to the technical awards. Most of
these were won by The Bourne Ultimatum. I have seen the first
two films in the Matt Damon starring spy trilogy but have yet
to see the third and that won for Best Sound Mixing and Sound
Editing. How terrible would it have been if it had won one and
not both awards.

Another downfall was in Best Song. I should have known that
when a movie (even a Disney movie) is nominated more than once
in the same catergory, it is the kiss of death. I know very
little  about  the  movie  Once  from  which  the  song  “Falling
Slowly” comes.

The contest came down to the final award: Best Picture. Three
of us were tied. I picked There Will Be Blood. WRONG!!!! AH,
well… I was really pleased with my results. I won two packages
of gift bags which is a quite useful prize and did not end up
with the Spider-Man cap that I provided as a prize.

https://www.tangents.org/review/sunday-bloody-sunday/

